MEMBERS COUNCIL

MEMBERS COUNCIL MEETING: 13™ JULY 2022 KEY:

PRESENT: Ben, Brooke, Emily, Erin, Emily, Georgia, Josh, CYP Children and Young People

YVs Young Volunteers

Lily and Samvel
APOLOGIES: Austin and Jamie
SCOTTY'S TEAM: Lorna (LV) and Nikki (NS)

Welcome:

Everyone was welcomed to the meeting and gave an overview of what they had each been up to
since our weekend together.

Members Council Constitution: This has been amended to include the points raised by the YVs.
The only outstanding issue is the frequency of meetings, which the Scotty’s Team will review and

advise on.
Code of Conduct: This is being produced for review by the YVs at the next meeting.

Filming with the Creative Team and Resources: The video footage is being reviewed and ideas for
future media training being considered. The resources are being discussed with Baylee our Graphic

Designer.

Social Media Coverage: There has been a lot of social media interest in the June weekend. YVs
were encouraged to take a look at the Scotty’s socials.

Thank you to Norwich City: LV explained that she thanked NCFC for their hospitality and sent
them the Members Council thank you video. We received a lovely note back to say they were pleased
to help the Council in the future.

Gifts for Members aged 12 years+: NS reported that Scotty's is putting lots of processes in place
to get this new system up and running. It will be introduced later in the year.



ill be sold

The YVs were shown 3 ditferent scart designs and asked that the Council decide which one w

in the Scotty's shop.
YVs unanimously agreed on an

s and cons of each design. The
the scarf. Scotty’s will order the

A discussion took place about the pro
Id then be visible at the end of

option that showed the words S5L.S wou

scarves and start to sell them in the shop ASAP.

The YVs discussed the various hero and villain partnerships and came up with a list to share with
Sharky and George. S&G will be asked to decide on a final 10 and then come back to the Members

Council with their ideas on activities.



We have Joseph joining us as a Member of the Council at the next meeting.

The frequency of future meetings was briefly discussed and we agreed that Scotty's probably need
to consider what work needs to be done, eg. another online meeting with Sharky and George re the
Christmas party planning, rather than setting set dates.

Notes of meetings will be shared but LV explained we are considering the best way to do this with
everyone.

If you have any questions or are worried about anyt.hin.g in your .
vo?unteering role then get in touch with Lorna (or Nikki) at Scotty’s HQ.



